
Focus on Teaching Committee Minutes 

March 5, 2009 

 

Attending: Miller, James, Gerling, Guinee, Perry, Adams, Aubuchon and Buzzetta (student 

members) 

 

On a Gerling/James motion, the minutes of 2/12 were approved as submitted. 

On a James/Gerling motion, the minutes of 2/26 were approved as submitted. 

 

The committee discussed the upcoming brown bag on undergraduate research.  The panel will 

consist of David Jones and three students, Glen Frerich and one student, Selcen Phelps, April 

Potterfield, and Sam Goodfellow.   

 

The committee’s student members will work on getting door prizes for the Undergraduate 

Scholars Forum. 

 

The committee continued its discussion from the previous week on the possibility of having a 

CTE program addressing larger class sizes.  The committee considered several possible 

approaches for such a program (including efficient teaching practices), but decided not to 

schedule such a program at this time. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Theresa Adams  

 

 


